September 11,2013 

Good evening,

This is Mr. Whelton calling with a couple of messages for Wednesday, September 11.

1.  School Picture day took place yesterday at school.  Orders will be accepted by homeroom teachers up until Tuesday, September 17th.  Harvey Studios  will be doing re-takes at a date to be determined at the beginning in early October.

2.  Our Meet the Teacher- PSSC elections will take place on Tuesday, September 17, from 5:30-7pm. This year, we will be hosting a BBQ in our cafeteria from 5:30-6pm followed by Teacher, PSSC, and Home and School introductions.  Many thanks to Sobeys Landsdowne for sponsoring our BBQ this year!  The meet the teacher and PSSC election portion of the evening will take place from 6-7pm.  If you are interested in serving on the PSSC this year, or would like additional information specific to the role of the PSSC, please feel free to contact Mr. Whelton at michael.whelton@nbed.nb.ca or by phone at 658-5353.

3.  This is a reminder that if you are driving your child to school in the morning that our drop off zone is located at the walkers gate near the entrance to the sports fields.  We appreciate your support in minimizing traffic congestion at the bus drop zone at the front of the school.  

Have a nice evening,

Michael Whelton 
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